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ROCKY MOUNTAIN CHAPTER 
VIETNAM HELICOPTER PILOTS ASSOCIATION 

15 NOV 2022 
 

  
Call to Order: Dale House, Pres., called the meeting to order at 1005 Hrs on the internet via Zoom. 

He led the Pledge of Allegiance. Self-introductions were waived. 
 
Dale House, President, noted that that those present represented a quorum for voting purposes. 
 
  
Zoom Attendees: 

 
Bill Bates 
Ted Carrico 
John Hargleroad 

Al Harnick 
Dale House 
Don Kent 

Cliff Lawson 
George Mayl  
Jim McNamee 

Terry Olson 
Bill Robie 
Chris Towne 

 
Meeting Minutes:  The October 2022 Meeting Minutes were accepted. 

 
Treasurer’s Report: The Treasurer’s report for November 2022 was presented by Jim, and accepted. 

 

Old Business 

 

 We do not have a current address in which to send the Fred Lyssy sympathy card. Dale to verify. 

 A mention was made of the next reunion in San Antonio. John said he was going. 

 Dale made a short after action report on the Veterans Day celebration in Denver, that was cut short 
by the high winds. 

 The next High Plains Honor Flight is scheduled for May 1. See website for application form. Chris 
Towne is going. 

 Jim reminded everyone of the annual dues. They can be mailed to him or brought to the January 
meeting, 

 Terry again asked about ordering new models. Robie cautioned that models will cost more and not 
sure of delivery but will check. 

 Terry complimented all that participated in the WOR EO as the board members of WOR were satis-
fied with the exhibit and docents. Dale expressed his and the Chapter’s thanks for Terry’s continued 
promotion of the RMC with the WOR. 

 Former name readers at the Traveling Wall encouraged others to take part. 

 Consider placing wreaths at Ft. Logan on December 17th with DAR. 

 Greg’s Xmas party will be hosted at his new place. Address to be posted. 
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 Our space for the HWM at Camp George West was usurped after the Veteran’s Day event. Upon 
checking, Robie discovered a change in utilization for the space and will act on our behalf to keep 
the HWM in the same area. 

 Dale showed a notebook with his memorabilia, modeled after another VHPA chapter’s efforts. He 
encouraged all of us to send in our bios for Chapter historical records. 

Next Meeting:  

 The next monthly meeting will be on Wednesday, January 18, 2023 at 1000 HRS at 

American Legion Post #1, I-25 and Yale.  

Adjournment:   

 Dale adjourned the meeting at 1130HRS. 

 
Submitted by Bill Bates 
Vice President 
wfbates@yahoo.com 


